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Whilst many of the suggested compatibility glyphs suggested are obviously unifiable with the 
representative glyphs shown, there are a number of cases that give cause for concern. Examples of the 
different types of causes for concern are shown below. All such cases should be clearly indentified and 
appropriate action taken. 
 

1) The two glyphs shown are already encode separately 
1.1)  Suggested by error, namely that the compatibility glyph has been suggested because of a 

lapse in awareness that the character is already encoded. 
 

U+8861 of which the suggested compatibility is in Extension B 
 
1.2) Suggested deliberately, in which case some explaination would make things clearer. 

 

Cf page 3 U+6703. Why not compatibility of U+66FE 曾 rather than U+6703 會? 

 
2) The suggested compatibility glyph would be encoded separately. 

 
Cf U+7469 

 
3) Whether or not such a glyph would be encoded separately is unclear, in which case some 

indication would be helpful. 
 

Cf U+E412, page 3 JTB657  and, and page 54 JTBD2D JTBD38 ) 
 
 
 
 


